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Last, week saw Lower 2A & G awarded the first 'Golden Table'. The decision was unanimous 
with votes from the School Council team, Wayne and his staff and the Prep School teachers!  
 
Comments included; “The teachers consistently sit and support their year group, they follow the 1 2 
3 portion guide, and clean up after themselves!” I've had some wonderful feedback from the 
pupils and staff too.  
 
Introducing the 'Golden Table' has created a stir in the Prep School but pupils in High School 
including some of the teaching staff have asked if this is something that could be threaded 
throughout school. I know Wayne has some great ideas to appeal to the older pupils in school. 
 
The next 'Golden Table' will take place on Friday 26th May. Watch this space.  
 

Miss Sarah Ellison 

 


